
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.


From: CHARLES THOMAS MARLEY
To: PH BOH Support
Subject: Ban Breeding and Selling of Dogs and Cats for Research
Date: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 9:37:28 PM


Dear Madison Board of Health,


It is in both my interests as well as the interests of my closest friends and family that immoral
breeding and treatment of dogs and cats in Dane County be made unlawful. It is only right to
take measures to prevent these heinous practices. I am ashamed to live in a county where such
hideous acts remain unchecked by our local and state government. And as our representatives,
you should feel even more ashamed.


Sincerely,
Charles Marley
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